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October 2, 1998
|

Mr. Mark L. Marchi
Site Vice President

L Kewaunee Plant
1 - Wisconsin Public Service

Corporation
Post Office Box 19002
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-305/98015(DRS)

Dear Mr. Marchi:

- On September 4,1998, the NRC completed an inspection of the physical protection program at
' your Kewaunee Nuclear Plant. The results of this inspection were discussed on that date with
Mr. Weinhauer and other members of your staff. The enclosed report presents the results of
that inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license as they relate to
physical security and to compliance with the Commission's rules and regulations and with the
conditions of your license. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel and
observation of activities in progress. Specifically, the inspection focused on the training and
qualification program, security and safeguards procedures and documentation, security
organization and administration, and quality assurance in security, in addition, the inspection
reviewed corrective actions on a previously identified violation involving the protection of
safeguards information, and two open items from the previous security inspection.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified. We concluded that those portions of your
security progrcm that were reviewed were effective. Security management provided good
oversight of the program. Management support of this program was evident.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter, the
enclosures, and your response will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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| We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
|

| Sincerely,

Original /s/ John A. Grobe

i
! John A Grobe, Director

Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No.: 50-305
License No.: DPR-43

Enclosure: Inspection Report 50-305/98015(DRS)
|

cc w/ encl: C. Steinhardt, Senior Vice President - Nuclear Power
|

| K. Weinhauer, Manager, Kewaunee Plant
B. Burks, P.E., Director, Bureau of Field Operations

; J. Mettner, Chairrnan, Wisconsin Public
'

Service Commission
State Liaison Officer
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| Project Mgr., NRR w/enci '

' J. Caldwell, Rlll w/enci
|C. Poderson, Rlli w/enci
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